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General comments Delegations’ comments Country response 

Comments on specific 

aspects of the country 

programme document 

Overall, the document is comprehensive and coherent in terms of 

priority sectors and target groups (most vulnerable women, 

children and adolescents). However, it is a bit generic and unclear 

how the objectives will be operationalized.  

Nevertheless, there are clear links to DG ECHO current and 

upcoming priorities in Zimbabwe, particular in regards to WASH, 

Nutrition, child protection, social inclusion and education. 

 

 

 

 


